U.S. Department of Justice

Andrew E. Lelling
United States Attorney
District of Massachusetts

Main Reception: (617) 748-3100 John Joseph Moakley United States Courthouse
1 Courthouse Way
Suite 9200
Boston, Massachusetts 02210

May 22, 2019
Walter Tuvell, PhD
836 Main Street
Reading, MA 01867

Re: Your letter dated May 15, 2019

Dear Walter Tuvell,

Our office is in receipt of your correspondence dated May 15, 2019, regarding your
accusations against District Court Judge Denise Casper and the judges of the First Circuit Court
of Appeals.

The U.S. Attorney’s Office does not represent individuals, and cannot give legal help or
advice to individuals. However, a private attorney or legal aid office may be able to assist you.
The Boston or Massachusetts Bar Association may be able to refer you to an attorney that
specializes in these types of matters. You can reach the Boston Bar Association’s attorney
referral service at (617) 742-0625 and the Massachusetts Bar Association’s attorney referral
service at (617) 654-0400. The Massachusetts Bar Association also has a website for more
information on attorney services at http://www.masslawhelp.com.

If you cannot afford an attorney, there are some services that provide free or low cost
legal representation. For referrals to Boston-area free and low-cost legal services, please call the
Legal Advocacy and Resource Center’s hotline at (800) 342-LAWS or (800) 342-5297 or visit
their website at http://www.larcma.org.

Thank you for your correspondence, which will be kept on file at our office for one year.

Sincerely,

/s/ K M.
Duty Paralegal



